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PSA REQUEST 

 

Barre City Yard Waste Disposal 

 

The City of Barre is working with the Town of Barre to schedule a Yard Waste 

Disposal Event for City residents at the Barre Town Yard Waste site located on Upper 

Holden Road across from the Rock of Ages Visitors Center. 

 

Dates have yet to be firmed up, but the likely schedule will be mid-to-late 

October. An announcement will be posted with final dates once arranged with the 

Town. 

 

Leaves, brush, grass and other vegetative matter must be deposited in designated area. 

 

Maximum brush size is 5” in diameter; larger tree branches and trunks may be left in 

the designated firewood area. 

 

Prohibited materials include metal, animal manure, animal carcasses, household 

garbage, kitty litter, large trash items, bags, boxes, rope, string, plastic, dirt, stones, 

stumps, lumber, pallets, bricks, blocks, concrete, and asphalt. 

 

Littering and illegal dumping are prohibited. 

Plastic trash bags must be removed from site. 

 

The Barre City Public Works Department will also conduct curbside pick-up of lawn 

waste from Monday, October 29 through Friday, November 2. 
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